
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

An area along W. Jackson Street in Cammack continually experiences flooding problems and 

requires drainage improvements.   

 

Proposal: 

BF&S has submitted a supplement to their proposal from August 2024 to expand that 

agreement to include final design, utility coordination, preparation of contract drawings and 

estimates, bidding assistance, and construction inspection for the project. 

 

 

Cost: 

Not to exceed $37,000.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from Sewer Professional Services 6201001338 

 

 


